
CalFire puts Tahoe station on
winter staffing levels
CalFire will be down staffing its two engines in the Lake
Tahoe Basin (Station No. 5 in South Lake Tahoe and Station No.
55 in Carnelian Bay)starting Oct. 17 for winter.

Staffing levels are sufficient to respond to local emergencies
and CalFire is prepared to call back additional resources if
fire weather conditions change.
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